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Holiday
Schedule

Mission Trail Waste Systems 
observes the following holidays:

anksgiving Day
Christmas Day
New Years Day

Customers with Saturday collection 
will not receive service on Christmas 

Day or New Years Day; we will provide
service on the Monday that follows 
each of those holidays. ere will be 

no service delays due to Martin Luther
King Jr. Day or Presidents’ Day.

What’s 
on the Web
At www.MissionTrail.com, you’ll
find:
• Service & Rate Menus
• Frequently Asked Questions 

(and answers)
• Paperless Billing Signup
• Account Access

(to confirm, change or add services)
• Waste Reduction Tips
• Printer-Friendly Brochures
• Contact Form 

(for asking questions any time)

Do you send a holiday newsletter
or greeting card every year? If you
do, please select one that won’t end
up in the landfill come January.
Consider sending your message

electronically, or be sure to use recycled/
recyclable paper. Avoid fancy foil (even inside
an envelope) and plastic adornments. If sending
a photo card, choose matte paper stock instead
of photo paper. Print addresses directly on 
envelopes; don’t use labels.

Going Green can save you money!
The Mission Trail Waste Systems Team is Here to Help

Reduce Waste This Holiday Season: 
Send Cards That Won’t End Up In the Landfill

Make your customers’ holiday 
shopping experience truly
green by providing:

•reusable cloth shopping bags

•reusable or recyclable gift wrap

•reusable or compostable 
takeout containers

Draeger’s Los Altos is one of the first 
local businesses to take advantage of 
the free compost and recycling programs
offered by Mission Trail. 
“It was a simple phone call to 
get the containers and start the
service,” says store manager
Ron Piazza. “Working with
Mission Trail has been great.”
He credits the organics and 
recycling programs with 
reducing the store’s garbage 
bill by over 50%!  

By “going green,” Draeger’s Los
Altos and many other local 
businesses are reducing their 
bill and the amount of garbage
being sent to the landfill.
Whether your business is a 
market, restaurant, retail store,
traditional office or other type 

of establishment, contact us today—we’ll help implement a recycling 
and/or composting program that’s right for you!
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We have representatives like Denise Donahue that will visit your business
in person and conduct a recycling opportunity assessment. Our friendly
representatives will suggest methods for reducing waste and making the
most of our collection programs. ey’ll also help make sure you have the
collection containers and training materials you need.

650-473-1400
www.MissionTrail.com

Businesses looking to reduce waste, 
increase recycling, and participate in 
a composting program, should contact 
our offices and ask for free assistance.

1060 Richard Avenue
Santa Clara, CA 95050
650-473-1400
www.MissionTrail.com

Mission Trail Waste 
Systems is aiming for 
zero waste. Help us hit
the target by reducing
waste and making the 
most of our convenient
recycling and organics
programs.

Contact us:

Location: 1060 Richard Ave.,   
Santa Clara, CA 95050

Office Hours: 8am-5pm, 
Monday-Friday

Phone: 650-473-1400

Web: www.MissionTrail.com


